From: Pollock_Sandy

Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 2:00 PM

To: 'Bethany Hart'

Cc: Grace Davidson; Stevenson, Kirsten **Subject:** RE: Good Shepherd Golf Classic

Good afternoon Bethany,

Thank you for your email. I am copying the Police Services Board Administrator so that your request can be put on the Agenda for their June meeting.

I will reach out to you after their meeting to let you know of their decision. In the meantime, if you need anything else, please let me know.

Have a wonderful day! Sandy

Sandy Pollock
Executive Assistant to Chief Frank Bergen
Hamilton Police Service
155 King William Street
Hamilton, Ontario
L8R 1A7

From: Bethany Hart

Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 1:55 PM

To: Pollock_Sandy **Cc:** Grace Davidson

Subject: Good Shepherd Golf Classic

ATTENTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the HPS. Please avoid clicking links or opening attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so.

Hi Sandy,

Hope all is well! I'm reaching out regarding Good Shepherd's upcoming Golf Classic which takes place on Thursday September 14 at Heron Point. In previous years, you have supported as a sponsor. We would love to have you back on board again this year.

I've attached an invitation for your review, and you can purchase sponsorship online here: <a href="https://secure.e2rm.com/registrant/TicketingCatalog.aspx?eventid=377356&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=https%3a%2f%2fsecure.e2rm.com%2fregistrant%2fsessionExpired.aspx%3feID%3d377356%26lp%3den-CA

Let me know if we can count on your support again this year.

Thank you!

Bethany Hart *Events Manager*Development Office

400 King St W PO Box 1003 Hamilton, ON L8N 3R1

GOOD SHEPHERD | Faith in People. T 905.528.6565 x3309 | **F** 905.528.6967